
The Starke County Amateur Radio Club January meeting was called to order at 7:03 pm on the 19th. We 

had 17 members present, to include a new member who signed up tonight.  

Old business: 

John, W3ML showed two banners he found that were of the Club’s. Therefore, the previous motion to 

buy a new one was over turned.  

The decision to buy an amplifier for the repeater is still pending as the cost appeared to be over 

$500.00.  

New Business: 

John, W3ML, treasurer stated we had $698.31 dollars in the bank account and $78.00 in cash. Twelve 

members paid dues tonight, which brought in 144.00 dollars. 

David, KC8OBH said that he would be running a 6 meter net on Sunday at 5:00 pm CT/ 6:00 ET. 

David KD9Ui presented a program on Station Grounding from an Internet program base titled “Ask 

Dave, Episode 8”. 

Raffle took in $23.00. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:06 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

John, W3ML Secretary/Treasurer 


